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Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Georgi Stoyonov, pLn-11929-sp, public hearing date November 16,2023

I am a neighbor that lives directly below this project. When this project was started some years ago the hillside was
compromised after a huge flat was excavated. The hill has started to slide, aerial photos will show this, also the flat
was excavated at the top of an existing historical slide that runs clear down to the EEL River. Greenhouses are
continually left uncovered, illuminating the night sky, especially the last few months. Stoyonov’s son is also going
around the neighborhood with letters of protest out of the confidential file trying to talk to the people who wrote
them and asking personal questions about them. I was told only county employees or law enforcement was privy to
the confidential file. If you look in the confidential file you should find other letters of protests and concerns from
me, similar to this one. Thanks.

Ken Eldridge.

I am strongly opposed of this project.
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